
 

 

17th May 2017 

 

       20th September 2011  

Jotmans Hall Ground Force Day! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Over the last half term, we have been busy making plans and preparations for our new outdoor area. A 

local ecologist removed the wildlife from the pond and has re-homed them in local ponds. Our Site 

Manager, Mr Hobday, then set to work draining the pond ready for development. 

 

We now need your help! We need willing adult volunteers to help us on Saturday 10th June (between 

the hours of 9am and 12pm) to assist us to clear the area so that it is ready for redevelopment.  

Children are welcome to attend, however for health and safety reasons they will not be permitted to 

take part in the clearing and will remain your responsibility. We will have an additional project for 

children to participate in. Refreshments will be provided throughout the morning.  

 

If you are able to volunteer your time, can you please indicate which time slot you are able to attend 

on the reply slip below and we will contact you with further details.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Jeffs                 Mrs G Hindes              

Class Teacher               Class Teacher 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………......................... ............................................................ 

Jotmans Hall Primary School – Ground Force Day – Saturday 10th June 2017 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………. (name)  

 

I am able to help between: (please tick) 

 

9am – 10am 

 

10am – 11am 

 

11am – 12pm 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 


